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Editorial Corner: 

     Hi everyone, 
Hi everyone, 

We once again have a newsletter and a new editor.  After Jerry & I (Shelby) gave up the 

monthly raffle buying.  I felt that I would have the time to do the newsletter.  Our schedule is still 

tight with  babysitting, yard work, detecting and Jerry’s guitar playing but, I will get the news to 

you. 

Sorry that this issue is late, I was hoping to receive an update on email addresses.  I don’t 

have home addresses or email for the new members for the past 6 months.  So if you should know 

any new members, please pass on the new times. 

There are going to be a lot of new and exciting changes to the club.  Kent Kehus has made up 

a great new format, which still needs to be finalized and voted on. 

We are still in the process of assigning new officers, so be sure to come and be a part of the new 

& improved club meetings. 

Thanks, looking forward to seeing you at the meeting, 

Shelby Stanczyk  sjerrys@charter.net 

715-435-4168 

 

Next Meeting October 16
th

, 2013  - 7:00 PM at Shooter’s 
Midstate Metal Detector Club is an informal club and guests are always welcome to the meetings. 

Meeting Location: Meetings are held every 3
rd

 Wednesday at Shooter’s Bar & Restaurant, 

located at the intersection of Hwy 39 and 54 next to the Shell gas station. 

 
The club would like to thank Shooter’s for the free use of their facility for our meetings.  Everyone 

attending the meetings are asked to purchase at a minimum, a beverage, this can be a soda, coffee, or drink 

from the bar.  They have a buffet and a full menu for every taste and budget!  (Remember to tip the 

waitress and bartenders) 

Club Website:  www.midstatemdc.com 

 
 

Business this month: 

 1.  Old Business; 

 2.  New Business: 

      President :  open 

      Vice President:  open 

       Treasurer:  open 

            Secretary:  open 

mailto:sjerrys@charter.net
http://www.midstatemdc.com/
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       Trustees:  positions will be eliminated 

       Newsletter:  Shelby Stanczyk 

Minutes: 

Date:  September 18
th

 

    1.  Meeting called to order by Larry Vanderhoef 

 2.  26 members were present 

 3.  We did very well monetarily for our annual club outing in July.  Thank you to 

all who made it possible and successful. 

 4.  Donated scaffolding will be sold for $150.00 and that monies will be going to 

the club fund. 

 5.  Brought up to reinstate the Sunshine Club.  Please let Larry Vanderhoef 

(715-366-2453), know if there is someone we need to get a greeting card out to. 

 6.  Some vendors didn’t pay for their campsite for the July hunt. 

 7.  We had 82 entries for our annual hunt. 

 8.  The Maeder’s, Stanczyk’s & Steve Livernash said they would be on a team for 

finding hunting spots for club hunts, during the fair weather season.  We welcome 

more ideas and people to join our team, club has final say. 

 9.  It was the last monthly raffle to be replaced by a simple coin raffle - purchased 

by the club.  Steve Miller, Kent & Karen Kehus on the raffle team. 

 10.  Eliminating attendance drawing. 

 11.  Reinstating membership drawing, starting out at $10, must be present to win, 

if not then it will increase by $10 the next month. 

 12.  Members brought in their finds, whether worthless or grand, please bring for 

show & tell. 

 13.  Continued finds of the month. 

 14.  Everyone pays dues of $20 a couple and cheaper for singles, per year due 

January 2014. 

 15.  Meeting was adjourned by Jerry Stanczyk and second by Steve Livernash. 

 

 

Membership drawing: 

       None 

 

Returned items for 2013: 

       Car keys, found by Jerry Stanczyk 
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Things of Interest 
 

Midstate club officers and Volunteers: 

President          Larry Vanderhoef             715-366-2453 

Vice President  Steve Miller                     715-572-1845 

Secretary          Sharon O’Connor             715-321-2419 

Treasurer         Larry Stamp                      715-267-6744 

Huntmaster      Steve Miller                      715-572-1845 

Newsletter 

Editor               Shelby Stanczyk               715-435-4168 

Website 

Editor               Rick Gremler                     715-675-7909 

Club Forum   www.mytreasurespot.com/main/list.php?16 

Club Web Site   http://midstatemdc.com/  This site has useful items like newsletter, 

membership forms, scavenger hunt forms, hunt fliers, and some pictures and links.  More 

to be added in the future.  If you have any suggestions on club related content you would 

like to see on this site, e-mail Rick Gremler  rgremler@charter.net 

 

 

 

Related Club Meetings: 
 

    

Three seasons Treasure Hunters LLC: 

Meeting first Thursday at 7:00pm at the Ojibwa Golf and Bowl 8140 136
th

 St. Chippewa 

Falls, WI  Contact Kenneth W Briggs 1010 Front St Chippewa Falls, WI. 54729  

715-577-0235  Web:  www.threeseasonstreasurehunters.com 

 

Titletown Treasure Seekers 

Depere WI.  Meeting first Tuesday at 6:30 pm  

Contact Mark 920-391-1515  email  dukesgold@new.rr.com 

Web:  www.zrocketman.com/TT/tthome.htm 

 

Four Lakes Metal Detecting Club 

Meeting 4
th

 Wednesday of each month at the Traux-Longmire VFW Club, 5737 Cty Rd CV, 

north of Dane Co. Regional Airport, at 7 pm  Contact  Email: jorgyj@sbcglobal.net 

Web: www.flmdc.com 

http://www.mytreasurespot.com/main/list.php?16
http://midstatemdc.com/
mailto:rgremler@charter.net
http://www.threeseasonstreasurehunters.com/
mailto:dukesgoldd@new.rr.com
http://www.zrocketman.com/TT/tthome.htm
mailto:jorgyj@sbcgkibak,bet
http://www.flmdc.com/
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Wausau Prospectors 

GPAA Chapter, held 1
st
 Saturday of the month, at 11 am at Cedar Creek Mall in the 

Communications Room.  Contact Kurt Bublitz at 715-340-2831 

Email: lizzy101@charter.net  Web:  www.wausauprospectors.com 

 

Greenbush Chapter of GPAA 

At the Fellowship Hall at New Hope UMC at 3 pm 2nd Saturday of the month 

W1197 Center St  Greenbush, WI 

Contact Ron Smith 920-207-4092 or ausmithgold@verizon.net  Web:  

www.greenbushgpaa.com 

 

Tomah Chapter of GPAA 

Held at Town of LaGrange Town Hall at 1 pm 3
rd

 Saturday of the month, 22731 Flint Ave, 

Tomah, WI.  Location:  Hwy 21, 1.8 miles west of Hwy 12 intersection, Tomah, WI. 

 

DEALERS: 

 

Deerfield Detectors: 

Steve Miller, Cell 715-572-1845  Email  still@uniontel.net 

Web site: www.deerfielddetectors.com 

 

Doug’s Treasure Den: 

Doug Maeder. 715-423-2287  Email  dbtreasures@solarus.net 

 

Ground View Detectors: 

Kevin Clark, 715-659-5592  email  groundview@verizon.net 

 

 Pro Sticker .com 

Steve Livernash 715-325-5000  email  prosticker@solarus.net  Website  

www.prosticker.com 

 

Token Collector / Buyer   

Gary Kruesel  1-507-282-0147  email  Kruesel@us.ibm.com 
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